
Holy Rosary Catholic School, 1303 S. Green River Rd., Evansville, IN 47715, Ph: 812-477-2271, Website: www.holyrosaryrams.org 

HRS  NEWS  

Our Mission: In a nurturing environment and through the cooperative effort of families, teachers, and parish community, all children at Holy Rosary 
Catholic School will develop a sound foundation of Catholic faith along with an excellent base of knowledge that prepares them to be lifelong learners.  

Follow us on Twitter @HolyRosaryEvv! 

The Holy Rosary School Newsletter  
is published approximately twice a month  

and posted on our website.   
Deadline for articles for the Newsletter  

is Wednesday by 3 p.m. 

Dear Parents, Students, and Staff,  

Hooray for the wonderful fall weather!   
This is the best recess weather! What a blessing! If you’re wondering 
about some of the changes you’re seeing the ball fields near the play-
ground area, we’re happy to share with you that Holy Rosary and  
Memorial High School have entered into an agreement where our main 
ball field will be the new home field for the Memorial Tigers Softball  
program! Starting with the spring 2020 season, Memorial home games 
along with the Tiger Cub softball home games will be played at Holy  
Rosary. We’re excited about this win-win for both Holy Rosary and  
Memorial.   

 

Be sure to mark your calendar for Parent/Teacher Conferences for the 
week of October 21-25!  Watch for an email and half sheet reminder 
with instructions for signing up for a conference time with your child’s 
homeroom teacher. New this fall, we will conduct an early dismissal on 
Tuesday, October 22, the longest conference day. Dismissal on the 22nd 
will be at 12:50pm. Dismissal will run the same as usual, just at the  
earlier 12:50pm time. Don’t worry – if your children need to attend after 
care, it will be available from the early dismissal time on Tuesday until 
the normal closing time of 6:00pm (no additional fees for the longer 
day).    

 

Spirit Wear items went home yesterday and more will go home today.  
Please ask your children to show you their items so that you can check 
your order. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Cari 
Charnes at 812-760-0344.  Our next Spirit Dress Day is this coming week 
on Wednesday, October 2!     

 

Don’t forget:  We have a 4 day weekend from October 11-14!      

 

Our 8th graders will head to Camp Ondessonk next week from  
Wednesday through Friday.  Please keep them in your prayers for safe 
travel, good weather, safety in activities, and a wonderful experience in 
God’s creation!   

 

God bless our Holy Rosary families,  
Joan Fredrich   

“Let no one ever come to you without leaving better and happier.”                            
Saint Teresa of Calcutta 

School pictures will be taken  
TOMORROW, Friday, September 27! 

Order forms were 
sent home last week 

and should be  
returned with  

payment on picture 
day, or you can place 

an order online at  
inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/39581VF.  

Scrip Tip  
Did you know you can use scrip Visa cards for Walmart grocery pick-up! Purchase a Visa gift card from scrip, 
load it to your online account, and earn rebates every time you pick up. A win-win! 

Save the Date! 

Azzip Pizza  
Give Back Night 

October 9! 
Support the HRS PTO- 
see flyer for more info. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Finter-state.com%2FFlyerEntry%2F39581VF%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR23Nm1A3YtGCaxIcpMGohPbnTDFKiQnnLA4mgaWrWP-uN7okhyk3-Qwir8&h=AT3GAXXWZduecpVdUkows9rTW79b1egL8dDur5yvZ2bBp2bk18NWRZ1gcGM4_NslL_7H0d-TgfceIPtH0ik9p-PJ4zbJFni10XElY
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 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

Oct 2  Spirit Dress 
Oct 4  October Birthday Free Dress 
Oct 2-4  8th Grade Trip to Camp Ondessonk 
Oct 5  Junior High Dance at St. John’s 
 

Looking Ahead... 
Oct 11-14 Fall Break 
Oct 21-14 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Nov 11  Veterans Day– IN SCHOOL 
Nov 27-29 Thanksgiving Break 
Dec 19  Advent Program, 1pm and 7pm 
Dec 23-Jan 3 Christmas Break 

Children’s Collection of  
Time, Talent & Treasure 

Beginning with the next Parent Pack, we will list 
some of the good deeds and talents submitted 
to the weekly Mass collection by our students, 
including the total collection amount. Please  
encourage your children to bring their collection 
envelopes to Mass on Sunday or to the school 
office anytime. This year, the collection will be 
donated to St. Vincent de Paul to help people in 
need. 

 

Time: Helped my mom back a cake, cleaned 
up my toys, I was a good church buddy, praying 
the rosary, mowed Grandma’s lawn 
Talent: football, baking, guitar, math 
Treasure: $29.12 

Soccer Success 
Congratulations to our girls’ soccer teams on a success
-filled fall season! The 3rd grade team and the 6th 
grade team won their leagues, and the 4th grade team 
won their pool in their tournament. Great job, Rams! 

Vocation Prayer Chalice 
We are in the process of scheduling volunteers 
for our “Pray for Vocations” Program. Each weekend 
a volunteer receives a symbolic prayer chalice and 
resource book at a Holy Rosary Mass. The volunteers 
then dedicate a little prayer time the following week 
for all vocations (religious, married, and single life). 
Singles, couples and families are all welcome to join 
us. If you’d like to be included, please contact Kim 
Krutchen at 812-629-2244 or Krutchen@att.net.   

Box Tops Contest: October 14-18 
See the enclosed flyer for all the details of this fall’s 
box tops contest! The grade level with the most box 
tops will win a free dress day or a free recess. Plus, 
every student from the winning grade level will be 
entered to win a great gift card. 

Respect Life Celebration– October 17 
Come join us for the Respect Life Celebration on 
Thursday, October 17 at Good Shepherd Parish.  Mass 
is at 5:30 PM with Bishop Siegel and will be followed 
by dinner catered by Sander Catering and discussion 
with Glenn Tebbe, Executive Director of the Indiana 
Catholic Conference. Tickets are $20 and babysitting is 
available.  Call 812-424-5536, 
email egirten@evdio.org or go online to register at 
http://www.evdio.org/events.html. 

6th Annual EB Walk– Sunday, October 20 
3pm at Memorial High School Track 

 

Join in this fun event in support of HRS alumni 
Sam and Sophie Schulz! This annual walk is aimed 

at raising funds and support for Epidermolysis 
Bullosa (EB) research, a rare skin disease that 

causes fragile skin that tears easily, resulting in 
painful blisters. Join this one-mile walk to fund 

research to end this disease. 

 

Walk-up registrations are accepted!   
$7 per walker 

T-shirts are available for purchase. 
See enclosed registration form  

for more information. 

Student Council 
Congratulations to the following students who will 
be serving on Student Council this year: Taylor 
Bartleman, Elizabeth Frazier, Gilbert Kumar, Devin 
Payne, Lillian Hogue, Taylor Kennedy, Maggie Raben, 
Annabelle Schutte, Nicholas Hirsch, Samantha Jones, 
Emma Musgrove, Macray Peterson, Teddy Ziemer, 
and William Hirsch. 

mailto:Krutchen@att.net
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Giveback Program Overview 
Azzip Pizza is proud to sponsor our We Give A’ Zip Giveback Program to benefit local 
organizations and schools in communities in which we operate.  Our Giveback Program is 
our main way of supporting local not-for-profit organizations who are instrumental in 
bringing about many of the great things that are happening in our community.   
 
Giveback Program Guidelines 
If your organization is a charitable organization that is tax exempt under section 501(c)(3), 
you are eligible to submit an application for our We Give A’ Zip Giveback Program.  If 
approved, your event will be scheduled on a Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday during 
normal business hours.  Up to 20% of pretax sales from your organization’s guests will be 
donated to your organization.  Guests must present a printed or electronic voucher at the 
time of purchase for their sales to be counted towards the final giveback amount. 
Organizations that can benefit from our Giveback Program include, but are not limited to: 

K-12 schools      University Groups 
Parent Teacher Organizations   Youth Community Groups 
School-Affiliated Sports Teams   Student Councils 
School Bands      Girl / Boy Scouts 
School-Affiliated Cheerleading Squads  Booster Clubs 

 
Giveback Program Donation Model 
Azzip will donate a percentage of pretax sales generated by the supporters, families and 
friends of your organization.  The overall number of vouchers brought in by your 
organization will determine the percentage of sales that Azzip will donate to your 
organization, as follows: 

1-9 vouchers = 5% 
10-19 vouchers = 10% 
20-39 vouchers = 15% 
40+ vouchers = 20% 
 

Azzip will mail a check to your organization within 4 weeks following your event. 
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Growing a 
Catholic Family

F R O M  T H E  O F F I C E  O F  R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N

So I have been thinking (for about 1% of

my day) about all the ways I have spent 

 the 16% of my day that I have been awake

so far (a little over 4 hours).   I have already

wasted about 1% playing games on my

phone......that I justify by saying it wakes

my brain up in the morning.  I spent about

3% getting ready for work and another 2%

driving Adam to work and me to HR.  So,

not to share all of my morning secrets, I

will stop there....but you get my drift.

 Unfortunately, I cannot tell you that I

spent 1% of my time in prayer or worship

of the God who gave me 100% of my day,

100% of my life, and 100% of his

Son....mornings are not my best time.  I

like late nights and hate early mornings. 

 God willing, I will find at least 1% of time

today for prayer and thanksgiving.  But it is

easy for me, and I am sure it is for some of

you, too, to rush through the day without

that moment to pause.

Let's all strive to give 1% 

IN THIS ISSUE

Just 1%

Fall Bible Studies

Busy Parent Retreat

 

 

                  Ponderings by 
                    Carol Ann            

                     Gaddis
                             Dir. of Religious Education 

Loyola Press, the publisher of our K-4

religion curriculum -  Finding God - sent

me a free book recently.  I love free

books - lets be real, I like  books but

free ones are just more fun.  It is like

Christmas in September.  

The title of my new book intrigued me,

The 15 Minute Prayer Solution, so I

read the first few chapters.  It is an easy

but enjoyable read about prayer and

spiritual practices.  

The author, Gary Jansen, did some

math for me that I found enlightening. 

 Did you know that 1% of our day is

AS THE DIRECTOR OF
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION
 I am here to help the teachers, staff
and families of Holy Rosary Parish 
to Grow in Faith as individuals and
as community.  Please let me know
how I can help you.
cagaddis@evdio.org 
812-477-8923  

Jus
t 1

%



  Consider a Bible      
                  Study

Someone told me not too long ago that

they were "afraid" to join a Bible Study

because they don't know anything

about the Bible.  I couldn't help but

think that a Bible STUDY is a pretty

good place to learn more.  

Now, not all Bible Studies are for all

people - especially beginners - but I

think the line up we have this fall would

be good for anyone.....the novice and

the experienced.  Even the Bible

Timeline would be a great starter study

because it teaches people how to really

read the Bible.  I know 24 weeks is a bit

intimidating, even for me but jump in

and see what happens.  You might even

learn something

I know that most of our studies have

started already but it is not too late....I

have connections and can get you in.  

Bible Studies
Acts of the Apostles:  Mon.

evenings at 6:00 p.m. for 10 weeks

started Sept 23rd.    $17.00

Mark: Getting to Know Jesus: 

Wed. mornings at 10:30 for 6 weeks

started Sept. 11th.    $9.00

Bible Timeline:  Sat. mornings at

7:30 a.m. for 24 weeks started 

Sept. 7th.    $36.00

Beholding His Glory:  Tues.

mornings at 9:00 a.m. for 9 weeks

started  Sept. 17th.   $21.00.

Beholding His Glory:  Wed. 

 evenings at 6:00 p.m. for 9 weeks

WILL start Oct. 23rd     $21.00.

Go to www.hrparish.org to

register

 

Prayer
immediately
turns us into
something
greater than
ourselves." - 

ARCHBISHOP TIMOTHY
DOLAN

OPPORTUNITIES
FOR GROWTH

 
Tuesday 
Prayer Hour & Mass
5:00 PM   Adoration  
 6:00 PM   Mass
in the Nativity Chapel
 

Wednesday
Families in Touch
Prayer Group - 
8:00 a.m. - Parish Hall
Wednesdays
 
Thursdays
School Mass
8:00 a.m.   in Church
 

WATCH  FOR  DETAILS  IN  THE  NEXT  

PARENT  PACK

I need to go to the

Busy Parents Retreat

at Holy Rosary on

November 16th

Happy Fall Y'all
Check out the flyer about our great fall event for

the whole family.  It includes games, movie, hayride

and bonfire.  

Saturday Oct 19th at 5:30    

http://www.hrparish.org/






 

 

Treasure Your Box Tops 
   

 October 14-18, 2018 
 
 
 
 

 

Help our P.T.O. earn cash to support school wide events 
as well as student and staff activities. 

 
Clip and bring in all of the BOX TOPS you have been 

saving up throughout the summer. Place all of the 
individual BOX TOPS in your classroom container. 

 
The grade level with to most BOX TOPS will get to 

choose a free dress day or an . 

 
Even more…Every student from the winning grade level 
will be entered into a drawing for a chance to win a great 

gift card. Gift cards include - Arc Lanes, Sky Zone, 
Walter’s Golf, Target, Dick’s Sporting Goods, Elite Air, 

and Showplace Cinemas. 
 

 

 



Holy Rosary Catholic School 
Extra-Curricular Information, Waiver, and Release 2019-2020 

 

Event:  Cheerleading, Grades 5-8 

 
Student Information 

 
Name___________________________________________________________       Grade_________________        
 

Date of Birth__________________     Parents/Guardians____________________________________________
     
Address___________________________________________________________________________________

   
Emergency Information 

 
Name____________________________________  Name_____________________________________ 
 

Cell Phone________________________________  Cell Phone_________________________________ 
 

Email_____________________________________ Email_____________________________________ 
 

Physician__________________________________ Phone_____________________________________ 
 

Hospital Preference__________________________ Insurance Company__________________________ 

 
List any medical problems and medication that might be important for the coaches or EMT in case of emergency: 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
My child will go to and from games and practices by: 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In case of an accident or serious illness and parent (s) cannot be reached, I/we hereby authorize the coach to make whatever 
arrangements seem necessary. It is understood and agreed that neither the school, the coach, nor the Catholic Diocese of 
Evansville is the insurer of my child’s health and safety while they are engaged in an extracurricular/athletic activity.  I 
understand it to be my obligation to provide such insurance as I may desire to purchase to protect my child against the costs 
of sickness or injury. If the above named child needs emergency medical treatment and neither a parent nor the designated 
family physician can be reached, consent is hereby granted for such emergency treatment as may be considered necessary 
in the opinion of the attending physician. 

 
Waiver and Release Catholic Diocese of Evansville 

 

I, the parent of the above-named student, hereby request that he/she be permitted to attend and participate in the above- 
described activity or event ("event"). I give my approval for my student's participation in the event and agree to assume all risks 
and hazards incidental to the conduct of the event including transportation to and from the event. I do further hereby waive, 
release, absolve, indemnity and hold harmless the Bishop of the Catholic Diocese of Evansville, Holy Rosary Parish, Fr. Bernie 
Etienne, and any of their respective affiliates, successors, agents, employees, members, and representatives, adult sponsors, 
and other volunteers involved with the event including transportation associated therewith from any and all claims, including 
claims of personal injury to my student or property damage, under any theory of law (including negligence, but not reckless or 
intentional conduct) in any way resulting from or arising in connection with the event and/or transportation to and from the 
event. 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature_________________________________________ Date______________________
 



 
 
 
 

                   
 

Newcomers Welcome and Bilskie 

Celebration Food & Fellowship 

 October 6, 2019 
 

We would like to welcome all those who have become a member of Holy Rosary 

Parish since last March.  This could be through joining as a new 

Parishioner or through the RCIA program. We will also be honoring our Bilskie 

Award winners at this Food and Fellowship, so all parishioners are encouraged to 

attend. 

 

Please join us for this Parishwide celebration to meet the new people and honor our 

exemplary models of stewardship in conjunction with Food and Fellowship on: 
 

Sunday, October 6, 2019 

in the Parish Hall. 

Stop by after the 9:00AM Mass. 

 
Please gather with us for food, fun, fellowship & freebies!   

(Holy Rosary Goodie Bags will be given out to all new parishioners) 
 

 

NEWCOMER’S Welcome 

Sunday, October 6, 2019 

After the 9:00AM Mass  
 

  

NAME: ___________________________________ #__________ 

 

 RSVP by October 3, 2019 by turning in slip to Parish/School Office, place in 

collection basket or by calling/emailing the Parish Office at 477-8923 or 

cgilles@evdio.org  

mailto:cgilles@evdio.org


HRS Socks Available Now! 
Limited quantities available at this time…get them while they’re HOT!  

HRS socks may be worn to school as part of our daily uniform dress code. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please return your order and payment to the school office. 

 
Family Name______________________________________       Homeroom___________ 

 
  Sock Size 7-9 (Shoe Size 12.5-5 Youth/4-7 Women)      Quantity _______ 

 
  Sock Size 9-11 (Shoe Size 6-9 Women/4.5-8.5 Men) Quantity _______ 

 
$15.00   x   _____ Quantity  =  $_____________ Total Amount Due 

 
Checks payable to Holy Rosary School 

 

 

Sample sizes are available in the 
school office. 



Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled that this is our 24th year at Totten Hall Preschool to participate in the 

Trike-A-Thon for St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital.  
 

 Friday, September 27 will be a fun day for our students, as they love to bring their 

bikes or riding toys to school and show everyone their riding skills!  
 

 Since 1995, Totten Hall has raised $66,502 for the children of St. Jude and we are 

proud to continue this program as God has called us to serve others.  
 

 To participate OFFLINE: Return your donation envelope to your child’s teacher by 

October 10, 2019. You will then select your child’s prizes via the link mailed to you 

post event. 
 

 To register ONLINE:  Go to stjude.org/trike and click “Find Your School” then 

“Register.” You can track your progress and encourage family and friends to donate 

too. 
 

 The St. Jude Trike-A-Thon has a fun curriculum that teaches children bicycle and 

riding-toy safety lessons through a series of interactive stories.  
 

 This year, bicycle safety helmets are being donated for our students through the 

generosity of Safe Kids of Vanderburgh and Warrick Counties. 
 

 St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital uses their contributions to the fullest to 

provide love and care to the patients and families they serve.  
 

While in school, Troy Unfried, the brother of Trina Virden and I, was diagnosed with 

Acute Myeloid Leukemia. Two bone marrow transplants later, the amazing doctors, 

nurses and researchers of St. Jude’s have blessed him with many more years of life 

that he is living to the fullest. We are forever grateful! 

 

 

Yours in Christ, 
 

Tracey Unfried 
 

 

 

 
 

 



Join us in the 6TH Annual Walk A Mile In My Shoes EB Walk at Reitz Memorial High School. 

When: October 20th, 2019 at 3:00PM 

Where: Reitz Memorial High School Track 

Who: Anyone who wants to help make a difference for EB. 

Why: To support Sophie & Sam and raise awareness for the worst disease 

you’ve never heard of. 

T-Shirt Order & Walk Registration 
          LONG SLEEVE 

YS ___ YM___ YL___YXL___S___M___L___XL___XXL___XXL___  

TOTAL #____X $15 = ___________ 

          SHORT SLEEVE 

YS ___ YM___ YL___YXL___S___M___L___XL___XXL___XXL___ 

TOTAL #____X $12 =____________ 

WALK  # OF PARTICIPANTS ____ X $7 = __________ 

         TOTAL AMOUNT DUE = ___________ 

                                  

Make checks payable to Lori Schulz for all shirt orders with EB Walk on memo line. For WALK ONLY orders, make checks payable to EBMRF. 



Guess What? 
 

 
 

It’s time for the 2020 Holy Rosary Gala/Auction Kickoff Party 
and you’re invited!  We hope you’ll come and enjoy  

a fun night out with your Holy Rosary friends 
As we discuss the 2020 Gala’s details! 

 

This is our Parish and School’s largest fundraiser, last year netting  
close to $95,000!! We are always looking for new ideas, support,  

and fun people to work with! Please join us to find out how  
you can help make this fundraiser a success! 

 

Sunday, September 29th  – Archie & Clydes  
(next to Newburgh Schnucks) 

8309 Bell Oaks Drive, Newburgh 
5:00-6:30PM – Complimentary Salad, Pizza, and 

 Gala organizational meeting 
 

All are welcome to come learn how you can be involved and help with this major 
fundraiser for our parish and school, coming up on January 25, 2020 (note date 

change) at Evansville Country Club 
 

 Please RSVP to: 
Christine Gilles, Stewardship and Development Director at 

cgilles@evdio.org,  812-455-3319(cell),or 812-477-8923(ParishOffice) 
or Tara Stanley at tara.r.stanley@gmail.com, 812-470-8813(cell) 

Text, Email, or Call 
 

Hope to see you there! 

mailto:cgilles@evdio.org
mailto:tara.r.stanley@gmail.com


We need you for the 2020 Holy Rosary Gala Committee 

Join a Committee today!

 

Auction Committee (12-15) 

Chair:  

 Silent Auction 

 Live Auction 

 Bidding Frenzy 

 Set up and clean up auction items 

 Qtego input – C.J. Regin 

 Qtego photos – Laura West 

 

Tuition Raffle Committee (6-8)  

Chair: 

 Committee:  

 Promote tuition raffle and sell tickets at various 

Holy Rosary events 

 

Student Support Committee (2-3) 

Chair: Tara Stanley and Kristin Fields 

 Work with Principal Fredrich to select the Fund-

an-Item choice for 2020 

 Coordinate and collect classroom auction items or 

basket 

 Work with Art Teacher on school wide project 

and possible individual class projects 

 

Decorations/Entertainment Committee (2-3) 

Chair:   

 Order centerpieces  

 Set up and clean up decorations for the event 

 Complete contract with musicians 

 Communicate with musicians prior to event 

 Work with ECC to select menu and dessert 

 

Guest Relations Committee (3-4) 

Chair: Julie Bath 

 Compose invite list and update as needed 

 Prepare invitations for mailing (labels, envelopes) 

 Collect RSVP information from guests - online 

registration 

 Maintain list of all attendees including sponsors 

and volunteers 

 Assist with check-in at event 

 Compile guest packets 

 Table seating assignments/reserve sponsor tables 

Marketing Committee (3-4) 

Chair:  

 Email invitation to the masses (create mass email 

list) 

 Communicate with radio, tv, newspaper, other 

parish bulletins, etc.  

 Serve as social media ambassadors (share/post 

information about the event) 

 Help gather information needed for programs and 

submit to designer/printer 

 Help with Parent Pack and Bulletin inserts 

 Event slideshow with sponsor logos - Katie 

Lowhorn 

 Update and maintain Gala website - Ali 

Engelbrecht 

 

Sponsorship Committee (6-8) 

Chair:  

 Committee:  

 Help assemble and mail sponsorship letters - 

follow up through phone call/email/in person 

 Meet with potential lead sponsors with 

sponsorship proposal 

 Work with Guest Relations to reserve sponsor 

tables 

 Ensure sponsors receive benefits as promised 

o Work with Marketing Chair to create 

sponsor materials (banners, etc.) 

 

Kickoff Meeting Sunday, September 29, 5:00-6:30 p.m. 

Archie & Clydes, Newburgh, IN  

 

Meeting Dates, Times & Locations–Holy Rosary Parish Hall 

Second Floor Conference Room (lunch provided for noon 

meetings) Sunday morning meetings held in new atrium 

conference room. 

 Wed, Oct 9,   12:00 noon 

 Sun, Oct 27,  10:00 a.m. 

 Thurs, Nov 7, 12:00 noon 

 Wed, Nov 20, 12:00 noon 

 Sun, Dec 8,   10:00 a.m. 

 Wed, Dec 18,  12:00 noon 

For more information or to volunteer, contact Christine Gilles, cgilles@evdio.org, 812-477-8923(O) or 812-455-3319(C) 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=we+need+you+symbol&id=18D5F92F2C2E4EDD4E5C2AAF12D366EC7E878F02&FORM=IQFRBA
mailto:cgilles@evdio.org


 

 
 
 

 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Now that we have completed the first month of a new school year, I want to take the opportunity 

to express my greetings and best wishes.  This is going to be a special school year in the Diocese 

of Evansville as we will be celebrating the 75th anniversary of our founding, and I look forward 

to periodically writing to you to share some reflections. 

 

Parents, I want to thank you for making the sacrifices to provide a Catholic education for your 

children.  My parents did the same, sending my eight siblings and me to Catholic schools for our 

elementary and high school years. As with your families, this meant cutting back on some of the 

“extras” to be able to afford tuition as well as making the time to volunteer for various school 

events and committees.  This wasn’t easy, but I will always be grateful that my parents made that 

commitment.    

 

Even many decades after graduation, I continue to be grateful for the priests, sisters, teachers and 

staff who played such an important role in my education and formation as a follower of Jesus.  

Their commitment to their faith and desire to share that faith with their students, not only in religion 

class but in all classes and by the example of their lives, made a real impact on my life.   I know 

the teachers and staff at your school have the same commitment to provide the best Catholic 

education possible, forming our young people in spirit, mind and body as disciples of Jesus.   

 

Students, I pray this will be a blessed academic year for you. The coming months will provide 

countless opportunities for learning in so many areas and I hope you will take full advantage of 

them. With God’s help, make the commitment to invest your time and energy into your Catholic 

education, whether in school, at home or in church.  If you do, it will make all the difference, not 

just now but in the years to come.       

 

Be assured that you are in my thoughts and daily prayers, especially at Mass. Through prayer, 

study, work, family life, sports and other activities, may you come to know more fully the love of 

Christ, who is faithful “yesterday, today and forever.”  Please pray for me as well.  

 

Sincerely yours in Christ,       

 

Bishop Joseph Siegel 
 

Most Reverend Joseph M. Siegel, DD, STL 

Bishop of Evansville 

Welcome Back Message  

From Bishop Siegel 
Volume 1 Issue 1 





G
irl Scout Troop 484

Fun Fashion Day
October 14, 2019

There will be 4 sessions every 30 minutes 
from 10:30 to 7:00. This is a
private event! Open to all girls!

Sign up at the link below:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040D45ABAB2AA64-funfashion

Your spot is not guaranteed until payment is 
received.  Payment details are on the sign up 

page. Any questions contact Krystal Smith
812-480-5193 or krystalkay1982@yahoo.com

Only $15.00 per participant!
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	Organization Name: HOly Rosary PTO
	Date of Event: October 9, 2019
	Location of Event: Azzip East - 2121 N Green River Rd


